 MERRILL R, GRINNELL

18147 Coastline Drive
Malibu, CA. 90265

November 15, 1982

Kathleen Brooker

Historic Preservation Bureau
505 Don Gaspar Avenue

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Dear Kathleen:

I'm glad we had a chance to talk on the telephone.

I'm eagerly awaiting your words and any pictures about
t+he sites in New Mexico, and especially the story about
the Pop Shaffer Hotel and Rancho Bonito sites. And as we
talked about, would you kindly remember to enclose a copy
of the letter from the Register.

I along with all the people at SPACES appreciate your
taking the time.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,



